
 

EWELL GROVE PRIMARY AND NURSERY SCHOOL 

SAFEGUARDING STATEMENT 

 

This statement should be read in conjunction with the School’s Safeguarding Policy; 

a copy of which is available from the School Office or School Website. 

Ewell Grove Primary and Nursery School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the 

welfare of our children and expects all staffi and visitors to share this commitment 

If you have a concern that a child is being maltreated you have a duty to report this to the 

school’s Designated Safeguarding Lead (DSL) 

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSL) are 
  

Mrs Kate Keane – Headteacher 

 

  

Mrs Anne Gardiner – Deputy Headteacher and SENCo 

 

  

Miss Paula Rising – Assistant Headteacher 

 
  

  

  

Our Child Protection Governor is 

Ms Melanie Harris 

 

  

  

 

 

Our Single Central Record Manager is 

Mrs Nicola Littlejohn 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Our Chair of Governors is 

Mrs Rachel Tillen 

 
 

 

 

 

1 Wherever the word “staff” is used, it covers ALL staff on site, including supply and self-

employed staff, contractors, volunteers working with children etc, and governors  

http://www.ewell-grove.surrey.sch.uk/?page_id=202

